
 

 

 

 

 

Dust off those bowling balls and 

shoes and join us for  

an afternoon of fun  

and maybe even a little 

competition! 
 

For Lions and visually impaired people 

At Aiea Bowl 

On Saturday March 24, 2018 

 1 pm to 3 pm 

 

 
You don’t need a bowling ball or bowling shoes of 

your own to participate. Ball and shoe rentals are 

available at the bowling alley. Lane fees and shoe 

rental fees will be paid for by the Pearl City Lions Club. 

So if this activity is right up your “Alley” please RSVP by 

Saturday March 10, 2018. 

 

Contact Lisa Yasuda  

808-292-9077 or email 

lisayasuda@hotmail.com 


